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Letter from the Principal 
Dear  Wyatt-­‐Edison  Community  Members,  

  
Though  it  might  not  feel  like  it,  spring  is  just  around  the  corner  and  we  are  
nearing  the  end  of  the  school  year.  This  year  has  gone  by  so  quickly  and  it  has  
been  a  fantastic  year  for  us  all  at  Wyatt-­‐Edison.  CSAP  is  over  and  we  appreciate  
your  support  in  getting  our  students  to  school  on  time  and  every  day.  Even  
with  the  end  of  our  big  state  test,  learning  will  continue  every  day  for  the  rest  
of  the  school  year.  Attendance  continues  to  be  important  and  teachers  will  
keep  working  with  every  student  to  further  achievement  and  growth.  I  hope  
you  can  all  join  us  for  our  Parent  Appreciation  Party  on  April  30  from  4:00-­‐6:30.  
I  am  sure  it  will  prove  to  be  a  great  time  and  a  gathering  to  reconnect  with  
each  other  while  celebrating  all  of  our  successes  throughout  the  year.  We  will  
also  have  a  table  set  up  for  registration  for  those  who  still  need  to  get  your  
enrollment  set  for  next  year.  Thank  you  for  all  you  do  to  support  our  students  
and  this  school.  We  know  you  have  a  choice  and  we  are  honored  that  you  
choose  Wyatt-­‐Edison.    
  
Best  regards,  
Linee  Perroncel  
Principal  

Wyatt-­‐Edison  Charter  School  
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 If you would like to volunteer 
your time to help with this 
wonderful event, please contact 
Jorge Merida or Ken Burdette at 
303-292-5515.  We look forward 
to seeing you on May 5th in 
celebrating Cinco De Mayo. 
 
Kenneth D. Burdette 
Academy Director, Wyatt-Edison 
Charter School 

 
 

Letter from the Academy Director 
Parents and Families: 
 
Please come celebrate Cinco 
De Mayo with us on 
Wednesday, May 5th, from 
3:45 - 5:15. Come and enjoy 
live music inside the Great 
Hall, outside activities for 
children, arts and crafts 
projects, free books, 
delicious food, and much 
more.   
 
 

 

CINCO DE MAYO CELEBRATION 
  

 
 

Dear Wyatt-Edison Parents/Guardians, 

I have exciting news to share with you! In our regular parent meeting of this month of April, (remember monthly 
meetings are on the 2nd Wednesday of every month at 5:30pm) we extended a cordial invitation to all of you parents 
because we had important issues to plan, share and discuss with you. The meeting was well attended and parent 
participation was excellent. We are planning a parent’s festival here at Wyatt-Edison for the end of May. We will 
have food, games, crafts, prizes. We need volunteers and parents that can contribute festival articles and to help us 
attend the game booths and help with serving the food to parents and children the day of the event. We are going to 
have the help of Junior Academy students also. The idea behind this festival is, to bring our parent community 
together and build on it for next year and start increasing our parent involvement which is one of the most important 
parts of having a successful and strong Wyatt-Edison community. 

Mr. Jorge Mérida, Parent Outreach Coordinator 

 

Letter from the Outreach Coordinator 

Wyatt-Edison School is grateful to be your community school. 
We know you have choices and are glad you choose us. So 
let’s have a great year again in 2010. 

May 2010 
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Hello friends and families of Wyatt-Edison, 

Hi, my name is Ryan Glasspoole.  I'm known as Mr. G or Mr. Glasspoole.  I'm new this year at Wyatt-Edison.  I 
started out as a substitute teacher and then became a paraprofessional for Mr. Horan.  I am going to be a long-
term substitute for Ms. Lillrose while she is taking care of her new baby.  I am married and have two little girls 
ages three and nine months.  I have my teaching license in secondary social studies, but have had the pleasure of 
teaching math and being a tutor for language arts.  I feel very fortunate to teach at Wyatt because I fell in love 
with the community as soon as I started.  This is a very welcoming school and I truly appreciate the warmth that I 
have felt from all of the people here.  I'm excited to teach and learn here at Wyatt-Edison. 

Thank you, 

Ryan Glasspoole 

 Open Door Summer Programming 

We are sad to announce that Open Door has decided 
not to offer summer programming at Wyatt-Edison 
this year. Reverend Kelly has expressed that he will 
take the time to refocus his program and come back 
bigger and better. We will be providing full day 
programming for students involved in Summer 
Scholars and our Summer Intensive program. We 
will also send home a list of local opportunities for all 
of our kids for you to choose from. Look for this 
information in Thursday Folders. 

We look forward to working with Open Door in the 
next school year.  

 

Don’t  forget  picture  day  is  April  16th.  Your  Sunday  Best  
is  what  we  would  like  to  see  you  in.  If  you  want  to  bring  
a  change  of  clothes,  you  can  do  so.  But  remember  you  
still  have  to  wear  your  uniform.    
                                                                            

Parents and Guardians: 

Denver Public Schools 
Superintendent is seeking parent 
representatives to participate in the 
Parent Forum meetings. If you are 
interested please contact Ms. 
Perroncel at 3/292-5515 and she 
will forward your name to his office. 

Thank You, 

Wyatt-Edison   

  

                              Denver Parks + Recreation At Glenarm Recreation Center 

 
                    Aerobics  &  Steps  Aerobics  
Aerobics  Classes  
Mon.  &  Wed  6:00  –  7:00  pm  

Step  Aerobics  

Mon.  and  Thurs.  6:30  –  7:30  pm  

Traditional  Japanese  Karate  (Wado  Ki  Style)  

Sensei  Javier  M.  Serna  
2nd  Degree  Black  Belt  30  years  Experience  

Wed.  and  Fri.  5:30  –  7:00  pm  
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